To,
The Editor
Madras Agriculture Journal

Respected Sir,
[bookmark: _GoBack]                 With due respect, I am herewith attaching manuscript on Effectiveness of a Training Program on Mushroom Cultivation within the ICAR-Funded TSP Project. Kindly publish this.
Thanking You,
With Regards:
Dr. Arpita S Kandpal


